
 

 

            3 December 2024    

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Christmas sing-a-longs 

We are pleased to invite you to the Christmas sing-a-longs which will take place at 14.30 on the following days: 

 

Monday 16 December: Class 2P /3C /4B /5L /6H 

Tuesday 17 December: Class 2W /3M /4T /5P /6R 

 

The sing-a-longs will last for around 20 – 25 minutes and will place in the KS1 playground (weather permitting). 

Alternatively, they will take place in the school hall. 

 

Entrance will be at the top gate, which will be opened around 14.25.   

 

We are not restricting the number of parents / carers who can attend and it is hoped very much that everyone 

will join in with the singing – visitors will be given song sheets on the day! Children (and visitors) are able to 

wear Christmas hats etc for this event if you would like to send them in with your child on the day.   

 

 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

  

 

 
Mr S Bowsher 
Headteacher 
 

 


